
Dear Families, 

Welcome!  

We are excited to be your 2nd grade teachers for the 2024-2025 school year!  

Second grade is a very important year as your child will be making the transition 

from learning to read towards reading to learn.  We will also be working on 

maturing as writers as well as becoming mathematicians and scientists. I can 

already tell that this school year is going to be filled with enthusiasm and lots of 

learning! 

We are excited for the opportunity to get to know your child, and are looking 

forward to a happy and productive school year.  With your cooperation and support, 

we know that we can make this the best year yet for your child!    

There is a general supply list below; more items may be requested as the year goes 

on. 

We are excited to make this the best school year yet! 

Sincerely, 

Bay Point Elementary 2nd Grade Team 

 

SUPPLY LIST: 

• Pencils (no mechanical pencils) 

• Crayons and colored pencils 

• Box of dry erase markers 

• (4) 2 pocket plastic folders  

• (3) Wide ruled composition 

notebooks 

• Student scissors 

• Glue sticks 

• Boxes of tissues 

• Pump bottle of hand sanitizer 

• Clorox wipes  

• Pencil box 

• Water bottle with a secure lid 


